
 
 The Presbyterian Church in Canada 

Welcome to St. Timothy’s, 2400 Alta Vista Drive, Ottawa 
Tel: 733-0131  Fax:  733-7330  E-mail: sttimsoffice@on.aibn.com 

Website:http://sttimsottawa.com 

Minister: Rev. Floyd McPhee     E-mail: sttimothys@on.aibn.com 

Music Director & Organist:  Louise Thompson 

St. Timothy's Presbyterian Church is a welcoming Bible based, Christ Centred 

worshipping community committed to loving God, loving one another, 

and loving the world to which He sends us. 

            Easter Sunday -  April 16, 2017  

EASTER FLOWERS:  A special thanks to those who donated our flowers this morning.  Donors may take the 

plants home with them this morning following the service.  Some of the flowers were donated in loving memory of 

the following: 

By: John & Heidi Dyck in memory of John & Greta Dyck and Henry Hildegard Grote 

 Shirley MacLeod in memory of The Kennedys 

 Claire McPhee in memory of Christine 

 Andrew McPhee in memory of Elizabeth Reves 

 Molly & Peter Olshefsky in memory of Tony & Annie Olshefsky, Fern & Harry Boell  

   and Neil Donaldson 

 Doug Simpson in memory of Eve & Ivy Simpson and William & Myrtle Ormwood  

 Libby Staveley in memory of Rev. Neil  Gregor Smith &  Mrs. Olwen Smith and George & Sue McIvor 

 Ruth Toller in memory of George Toller 

 Patricia Ulch and Family in memory of Ted Ulch and his parents, Dorothy and Josiah Ulch 

WELCOME in the name of our risen Lord to all who join in our Easter Worship.  If you are visiting with us, a 

special welcome.  New friends are asked to sign our guest book at the front entrance and/or fill out one of the "We 

would like" cards found at the back of the Red Psalm books.  Following the service everyone present is invited 

downstairs for coffee, tea, juice, conversation . 

Rev. Floyd will be in his study this week on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, from 9am-12 noon.  He welcomes 

visitors. 

OUR THANKS TODAY to the following volunteers: 

Ushering Convener: Sam Asomani      Greeting: James Douglas         Worship Elder:  George McCully                    

 Banking: Linda Walker & Bill McColm         Hosting coffee: Usaha Ginting & James Douglas 

   Worship Assistants:  George McCully & Beatrice Parker 

 Pastoral Care Team Member on duty for April -  Molly Olshefsky (613-521-3070)  

(If you know of anyone in the congregation who is ill or in need of a visit, please let the Pastoral 

Care Team member named in the bulletin know) 

THE CRAFT GROUP: If you enjoy knitting, crocheting or other crafts, please consider joining our group.  The 

next meeting of the group will be on Monday, April 24th at 2p.m.  We will not be meeting on Easter Monday.  For 

information please call Charlotte Craig (613-521-2901) or Helen Lee (613-731-8238) 

TODDLERS & BABIES 

Toddler Care is provided for children aged 1 (walking) to 3, in the Toddler Room during the Worship 
Service following Children’s Time.  The Nursery Room is open during the worship service but is not 
staffed. 
SUNDAY SCHOOL (4-16) JUNIOR YOUTH (12-16) SENIOR YOUTH (16-22) 

Today April 16 
Video Sunday School 

Next Sunday April 23 
Sunday School Classes 

April 23 
Lunch & Games 

May 07 
Sunday School Service 

April 23 
Bible Study Breakfast 

May 07 
Lunch & Movie 

             

********************************************************************************************* 

OFFICE HOURS:  Commencing the week of April 4th, the Church Office will no longer be open on Fridays. 

Office hours will be Monday to Thursday from 9am to 12 noon.  

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS!  Is your birthday in March? We want to celebrate your birthday!  Join us during 

Coffee Hour on March 27th when we all sing happy birthday to everyone born in March and share in a birthday 

cake.  There's even a loot bag for the birthday boys and girls ages 1 to 99!  



HOW TO PRAY YOUR OWN WAY:  Explore new ways to pray and see which type of prayer connects with the 

different aspects of your personality.  This five week session developed by Kathy Cawsey of the Presbyterian 

Church in Canada, and led by Nic Larouche, will explore: 

 April 7:  Green Prayer - The sensing prayer: sensing God's reality. 

 April 14: Yellow Prayer - The intuiting prayer: intuiting God's mystery. 

 April 21: Blue Prayer - The thinking prayer: understanding God's will. 

 April 28: Red Prayer - The feeling prayer: feeling God's love. 

 May 5:  Wrap up. 

By praying in a new way you might: stretch your spiritual muscles; experience God in new ways;  develop a new 

relationship with God; and increase your understanding of other people and their ways of knowing God.  Sessions 

start Thursday, April 7 at 6pm in the Youth Room; please register with Nic so she can assess how many 

workbooks are needed: 613-521-4658 or nic-ernie@rogers.com. 

THANK YOU FROM HEFC:  The last Reverse Offering brought in $300 in non-perishable food.  These 

contributions greatly assist Heron Emergency Food Centre to lessen the hardships felt by our neighbours with food 

insecurities.  A reminder that food donations can be made on any Sunday' the food card in the Narthex is always 

available to accept non-perishable foods such as canned chick peas, pasta and tomato sauce, soups, tuna and salmon, 

pasta and rice.  Also needed are empty egg cartons and grocery bags.  Thank you St. Timothy's, your donations are 

greatly appreciated.      

YOUNG ADULT GROUP: Next meeting will be on April 10th at 11am for a time of devotion, prayer and praise.  

Toddler care will be provided.  For more information contact Juliet Bosompen or Bertha SaahFON. 

SIDEWALK SALE...COMING UP ON MAY 7TH...8:30a.m – noon 

 

 YOUR HELP IS NEEDED 

 USED SPRING AND SUMMER CLOTHING...Sorting help needed.  Call Libby Staveley   

 (733-6678) if you can help or for information. 

 BAKING - We need your donations - bring to the church on Friday evening.  Use non-returnable  

               containers and please label - particularly if the item contains nuts.  Call Annette McCully  

   (824-8728) to offer help or for information.  

 BOOKS, TOYS, GAMES - Clean out your shelves and cupboards.  It has been requested that no  

 magazines, Readers Digest books, computer books and encyclopaedias be donated.  They do not sell.  

 FLEA MARKET ITEMS and FURNITURE  - If you have items that need to be picked up call the ffice. 

  

PLEASE DO NOT BRING ITEMS IN UNTIL THE WEEK BEFORE THE SALE.  WE DO NOT  HAVE 

SPACE TO STORE THEM. 

COMMUNITY GARDEN:  St. Timothy's is exploring the possibility of managing a community vegetable garden 

on its grounds for the summer.  One garden plot will be for St. Timothy's members, and two will be offered to the 

community.  We need two persons to assist Ernie McArthur in organizing this.  If you are interested, please speak 

to him.  

GRACEFIELD CAMP is looking for a Facilities Manager, a year-round position requiring a full time 

commitment, from May to October.  See bulletin board for more information. 

      

 

 

 


